NEW OWNERSHIP — NEW MANAGEMENT

WSMD
E/za’z[es County gg’zoac[casting Co., cgnc.

LA PLATA, MARYLAND

MRXBE355
934-4612

Januvary 17, 1966

Mr., Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Thank you very much for your letter of January 10th,
1965 and for the details of your reception.

We do broadcast on a frequency of 1560 kc. and what
you have documented was received on WSMD-AM im La Flata.

We certainly apprecilate your interest in writing us,

and we are always pleased to have detalls of our trans-
mission from geogrephlic areas such as yours.

Sincerely yours,

abeth L. Wilson
General Manager

Coming Soon = =AM RADIO — 1560 ON THE DIAL




